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I oppose this bill and quite frankly I cannot comprehend why it is even being 

considered. 

This will do nothing but destroy farmers/ranchers and our rural communities. 

 This pretty much will be the downfall of our rural communities and ranchers and 

farmers will eventually cease to exist. 

Just, ask yourselves why business has left Portland and for that matter Oregon -  It 

seems Government is the problem and  

continues to push new rules, regulations etc.  enough already,  please OPPOSE 

THIS BILL 


